
Dr. Y.J. Jenkins, 
Regional Transfusion Centre, 

Crescent Drive, 

Brentwood, 
Essex. 0115 8DV.

Dear Dr. Jenkins,

GRO-A 

I am writing about Dr. Colvin*s letter of 15th September, 1976 

in which he lists various batches of factor VIII concentrate prepared at BPL. 

Of these HJ 1058, HJ 1059, HJ 1096, HJ 1098, HJ 1104 and HJ 1106 
were RPH negative at BPL and RPH and RIA negative at LSHTH. 

Batch HJ 1011, 20 bottle■ of which were issued to you in October 1974 

was 11PH hero and at ISHTH, but the RIA result was "diluted out" — in other 

words it pave a positive reaction which was not confirmable. However the batch 

was reported as RIA negative from another laboratory. 

If any of the 20 bottles of HJ 1011 you have were given to other 

patients, could enquiries be made about jaundice and hepatitis. I an writing 

to two other laboratories which received most of the rest of this batch.. 

Its a long shot, but: worth a try. 

The incubation period in _._. GRO-A is at the very upper limit.--. Li4 
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1i. d'A. Haycock. 

c.c. Dr. B.T. Colvin. ✓ 
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